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Pike-Delta-York Local School District 
Regular Board Meeting 

504 Fernwood Street, Delta, Ohio 43515 
Monday, May 22nd, 2023 

 

The Pike-Delta-York Local School District Board of Education met in a special session on Monday, May 22nd, 2023 at 6:30 

p.m. at the administrative offices of the Pike Delta York Board of Education, 504 Fernwood Street, Delta, Ohio.  President 

Dan Elliott called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. with the following board members present:  Alice Simon, Jenna 

Holzhauer, Jeremy Lohman and Kelly Valentine.  CFO/Treasurer Matt Feasel and Kerri Weir, Superintendent of the 

Northwest Ohio Education Service Center were also in attendance.   

 
SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH                 
The Board heard a brief presentation from Kerri Weir regarding NWOESC’s process and procedures for conducting a 
superintendent’s search.  The Board, Kerri Weir and Matt Feasel then established a process and a timeline to be used to 
conduct the search for Superintendent Ted Haselman’s replacement.   
 
ADJOURNMENT                                                                                                                           Adjournment 
Mrs. Valentine made a motion at 6:40 p.m. to adjourn the May 22nd special meeting of the Pike-Delta-York Board of 
Education.  The motion was seconded by Mrs. Holzhauer.   
 
Roll Call:  Mrs. Holzhauer, yes Mrs. Valentine, yes, Mr. Elliott, yes, Mr. Lohman, yes and Mrs. Simon, yes.  Motion Carried. 
 
President Dan Elliott declared the meeting adjourned 6:40 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________               ___________________________________ 

Matt A. Feasel, CFO/Treasurer          Dan Elliott, Board President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


